
Coronavirus (COVID-19) Information 

 

We are following the directions of the Florida Department of Health and taking all necessary 

precautions and measures to ensure the safety of our students, employees, and community.  We 

will continue to keep this page updated in addition with our automated phone service notification 

to ensure that you receive these important messages.  Please ensure that we have your current 

emergency contact information on file. 

 

Call your Doctor if you develop these symptoms or have been in close contact with a person 

known to have coronavirus or if you have recently traveled to an area with a wide or ongoing 

outbreak of the virus.  You may also call the state’s dedicated coronavirus call center at 866-779-

6121; this line is available 24/7.  For questions related to coronavirus on a local level, please call 

the Florida Department of Health at Polk County’s information center 863-519-7911.  This 

information center is available Monday through Friday 8 a.m. – 5 p.m. 

 

For your child’s safety and the safety of our school the following procedures have been 

implemented: 

✓ Air Purifiers have been installed. 

✓ Temperatures are checked upon entering the bus/van and school building. 

✓ Hand sanitizer have been placed throughout the building. 

✓ Social distance of 3 feet is in effect. 

✓ Masks are required to be worn by Students & Teachers. 

✓ Surfaces are cleaned and disinfected throughout the day. 

✓ Wash hands often with soap and water. 

✓ The building is cleaned and disinfected nightly. 

✓ All visitors are allowed by appointment only. 


